USA National Council Survey for Strategic Planning

Noah Ross
July 14, 2015

Dear Brothers and Sisters, Pastors and Council Chairs,

The National Council is looking into ways to improve our outreach and growth efforts. As such, we a
planning some strategy activities this coming weekend.

YOUR INPUT CAN HELP!!

Please take a few minutes to respond to our on-line survey by this Thursday evening (July 16th). Your
input matters!! Also, please forward this email to any and all other church members who you think would
also be interested.

The survey can be taken at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YF7FR2Y

Again, thanks everyone for all that you do!!
God bless you,

Noah Ross,
Chair, National Council Recommendations Committee.












